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Annual General Meeting results 

 

25 May 2022: Schrole Group Limited (ASX: SCL) (“Schrole” or the “Company”) advises that a first 

strike was received regarding the remuneration report under resolution 1 at the Annual General 

Meeting held yesterday. 

 

This announcement was authorised for release by the Company Secretary of Schrole Group 

Limited. 

 

For further information, please contact: 

Rob Graham 
Managing Director 

Schrole Group Ltd  

Investors@schrole.edu.au 

Investor Enquiries: 
George Gabriel, CFA 
+61 3 8686 9144 
Investors@schrole.edu.au 

 
 
Forward Looking Statements 

Statements contained in this release, particularly those regarding possible or assumed future performance, revenue, costs, 
dividends, production levels or rates, prices or potential growth of the Company, are, or may be, forward looking statements.  
Such statements relate to future events and expectations and, as such, involve known and unknown risks and uncertainties.  
Actual results and developments may differ materially from those expressed or implied by these forward-looking statements 
depending on a variety of factors. 
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